From: planning@camden.gov.uk

Sent: 10 May 2016 09:30

To: Claire Newbrook

Subject: Comments on 2016/2156/P have been received by the council.

We are the property managers for Oak Hill Park and this application and the previous one,
2015/3569/P, has not been issued correctly. They have not been served on 7-12 Falcon Lodge,
1-6 Martlett Lodge or 1 Qak Hill Park. As a result your application needs to be resubmitted. My
client Dawlin RTM Limited, who are the residents management company of Oak Hill Park, object
to the removal of clause 4 of the previous application, 2015/3569/P, that was granted without
proper consultation, as it would cause issues with privacy, space, light and noise for the
neighbouring properties

Comments made by Claire Newbrook of High Holborn House, 52-54 High Holborn, London,
Preferred Method of Contact is Email

Comment Type is Objection



